Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Chris Glenn [cnglenn@treadwellrollo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 12:31 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Review update - 2855 Mandela Parkway
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Paresh,

Happy New Year!

I’'m just checking with you on the status of your review of the Feasibility Study and Corrective Action Plan for 2855
Mandela Parkway, Oakland, California, submitted 23 August 2011. We are hoping to obtain your timely concurrence
with this document so that we can begin to implement the actions outlined in the report. I'd appreciate your update on
the progress of ACEH review of this document.

Thank you,
Chris

Christopher Glenn, PE, LEED GA
Senior Project Engineer

Treadwell & Rollo | A Langan Company
Direct: 510.874.7074

Mobile: 510.384.2626

Langan Engineering & Environmental Services
Phone: 510.874.7000 Fax: 510.874.7001

501 14th Street, 3" Floor

Oakland, California 94612

www.langan.com
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Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This electronic transmission may contain confidential, proprietary or privileged information. No confidentiality
or privilege is intended to be waived or lost by erroneous transmission of this message. If you receive this
message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and delete this message from your
system. Disclosure, use, distribution or copying of this message, any attachments thereto or their contents is
strictly prohibited.



